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California Department of Food and Agriculture Secretary A. G. Kawamura has announced his intention to fill five vacant positions on the Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee. The vacant positions are for one certified producer representative, three alternate certified producer representatives and one alternate certified farmers’ market representative.  Two of the certified producer appointments must farm in Northern California and tw in Southern California. The positions will be open until they are filled. If you are interested in serving on the Advisory Committee, then you need to send a letter requesting consideration for the appointment and a letter of recommendation to Janice Price, California Department of Food and Agriculture, Certified Farmers’ Market Program, 1220 N Street, Sacramento, CA 95814. (
The California Department of Food and Agriculture has asked California County Agricultural Commissioners to stop listing noncertifiable agricultural products on the Certified Producer’s Certificates (CPC).  CDFA have found instances where some County Ag Commissioners have erroneously issued a CPC to a noncertifiable agricultural producer, added a noncertifiable agricultural product to an existing CPC, and even allowed two producers to be cross-referenced on their CPCs in order to sell non-certified agricultural products as a second certificate.  No noncertifiable agricultural products should be listed on a CPC. Moreover, regulations prohibit a producer from ever selling noncertifiable agriculture products that are not of his/her own production. (
The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee meets next Monday, September 12, 2005 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM in the City of Torrance.  Growers and market managers are especially invited to come and participate in the discussions of the important issues schedule for this meeting.  Call Howell at 310-481-0167 for details. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
